October 10, 2012
John M. MacKenzie, P.E.

Mark Goodwin & Associates, P.A.

P.O. Box 90606

Albuquerque, NM 87199

Re:
Estates @ Glendale, Lots 1 & 2, 
Grading Plan for Pad Certification—Accepted
Engineer’s Stamp date 07-13-12 (B19/D027)

Certification date 10-09-12
Dear Mr. MacKenzie,
Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 10-09-12, the above referenced Certification is accepted for Building Permits.

Please address the following comments prior to additional certifications for this subdivision.

1. The curb along the south side of Glendale, from the west property line to the inlet, will need completion.

2. Completion on the retaining wall at the south end of Twilight Lane requires completion.

3. Twilight will require asphalt pavement.

4. Please certify the pond volume.

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3999.

Sincerely,

Richard Dourte, P.E.
City Engineer—Planning Dept.

Development and Building Services
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